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Decr

Rev. Sir,
Oct.

With reference to

part of your letter of the 11th

October last, in which you

ask me to ascertain from

the Department of Justice

how much money,

same, was paid

whom the

by this Department, for the

Chaplainey at hower port

Garry as well as any other

particulars about the matter

state that the

I beg to

Deputy Minister of Justice

informs me that it seems

to be a matter upon which

the Provincial Government also

can give information; that he

thinks the establishment at

Lower Fort Garry was a

Gool

the Rev. H. Cochiana
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